
AIA Minutes

March 25, 2013

Treasurer’s Report: The treasurer’s report was read and accepted. One bill was presented 
for the fee for the Non-Profit Status.

Draft of announcement for Stifler and McFadden gift: The committee went over the draft 
that will go into the Bethel Citizen and made some changes to the wording. Bob will submit 
it to the newspaper.

Painting the Albany Town House this summer: Jim will make a list of painters in the area 
and will contact them for quotes to have the entire Town House scraped and painted. We will 
also check on screen doors for both the front and back doors.

Spring and Summer events planning: Norma mentioned doing the luncheon and talk again 
with this years topic of vintage clothing.
Brad Hooper has volunteered to do a concert at the Town House. Sally will contact him.
Jim will talk to Randy Bennett about doing a talk on the history of Albany.

Membership Drive: Linda is going to create a membership brochure that can be sent to 
people as well as put in the Bethel Chamber of Commerce or the Bethel Historical Society. It 
would be beneficial to have meetings for the board as well as meetings for the general 
membership so as to involve more people in the organization.

Other Business: We will have a yard sale on Saturday, October 5th at the Town House. There 
has been a donation of several pieces of furniture that will need to stored until the yard sale. 
We will need to get some things finished that were started last year: Memory garden or tree, 
remove stumps and trees on Vernon Side of the building, lamppost, and may need a retaining 
wall on Vernon Street side of building before we can do the landscaping.


